
 

January 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear MHC partners,  

I am writing to you with excitement about our work ahead. Together 

we have outlined a direction for the next three years that will 

continue to accelerate housing solutions for our local community. 

Thank you for your commitment, leadership, and vision to make our 

first three-year initiative (MHC 1.0) successful!  

 

We are looking to all partners to consider the value we have 

delivered collectively to the community. This next three-year 

commitment of work (MHC 2.0) will not only provide the existing level 

of quality engagement that you have come to rely upon, but will also 

include additional deliverables to the work plan.  

 

For MHC 2.0, we are asking existing funding partners to consider an 

additional 10% to your original commitment. For community partners 

that did not support the funding for MHC 1.0, we are asking that you 

work with your boards and determine an amount of funding that 

makes sense for your organization. This will ensure that we can cover 

the cost of the Regional Housing Action Plan in the first year and, 

based on the Action Plan recommendations for execution, provide 

the time to raise the additional funds needed for years two and three.  

 

Included in this packet is:  

 MHC 2.0 Memo that was shared for the 1/17 Council meeting, 

with our next step plan of action for MHC 2.0 

 MHC 2.0 PowerPoint presentation that was provided at the 1/17 

Council meeting  

 MHC 2.0 live presentation for you to share with your leadership: 

https://vimeo.com/386304371 

 MHC 2.0 Collaborative Agreement for review and completion 

https://vimeo.com/386304371


 

Please set aside time to discuss participation in MHC 2.0. Should you need 

additional support at one of your leadership or board meetings, please reach 

out to Timea Griset at timea@ttcf.net to align our calendars ASAP.  

 

I am truly excited about moving forward in the direction we have all outlined. I 

am looking forward to having final commitments in place by March 15, 2020.  

 

Ever Forward,  

  

 

 

 

Stacy Caldwell, CFRE 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation  
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